
Town of Plympton Finance Committee Minutes 
Monday, April 6, 2020 

Via Tele-Conference 

The meeting was called to order at:  5:41 p.m. via Free Conference Call 

Members In attendance: Nathaniel Sides (NS), Steve Lewis (SL), Michael Lemieux (ML) and  
Marilyn Browne (MB).  
Also calling in were Barbara Gomez (BG), town accountant and Liz Dennehy (LD),town 
administrator. 

Approval of Minutes 

At this meeting we went over budget items about which we had questions. We also reviewed 
financial warrant articles for both the upcoming Special Town Meeting and the Annual Town 
Meeting and their proposed funding sources as recommended by BG. 

It was determined that LD would speak the the fire chef to request more in-depth data on a 
couple of his budget line requests.  

No reserve fund transfer requests were presented, however transfers are anticipated from the 
fire and police departments at out next meeting. 

No votes were taken at this meeting on either the budget or town meeting warrant articles. 
Votes will be taken at the next FinCom meeting.  The next meeting will be scheduled after it 
is determined when the town meetings will be held. Currently scheduled for May 13th, it is 
possible that they will be postponed until a later date due to the COVID-19 pandemic.      

Motion to Adjourn: at 7:57 p.m. by SL, seconded by ML, unanimous vote in favor. 

Next meeting to be determined, presumably by tele-conference. 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Marilyn Browne, Secretary

Date Motion by Seconded by Vote

March 23, 2020 SL NS Unanimous


